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Building Report 

July 2018 BOE Meeting 
 

Summer Building Maintenance:  The SES custodial staff is busy preparing the building for the 2018-19 school 

year.  Head custodian Aaron Koch, Louis Aberle, and summer help Kamden Brownlee have completed a huge 

amount all ready.  Preparation for the completion of the capital outlay projects have started and most will be 

completed during the month of July.   

 Blue Crew Committee Meeting:  Members of the Blue Crew committee met on June 12th to continue 

planning for the implementation of this program.  Topics that were addressed included scheduling meeting 

dates, establishment of goals and guidelines for the program, and needed daily scheduling adjustments to 

allow for time to meet.  Members also worked on forming Blue Crews that included all students grades K-5.  

Each group will be comprised of 7-8 multi grade level students and will be supervised by a staff member. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

August 1-2 :  2018-19 Enrollment 
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